
 

Easter break 
The nursery will be closed for sales and volunteer sessions over the Easter break,  
next Friday 29th (Good Friday) and Saturday 30th March. 

Annual General Meeting 
Thanks to everyone who attended the AGM last week, for anyone who couldn’t 
make it, the annual report is available to view on the CRISP website at: 
https://www.crispnursery.org.au/CRISP_Annual_Report2023_web_version_v1.pdf  
The report is a great summary providing an overview of the nursery happenings  
in the past year. 
 
 
 
 
 

City Nature Challenge 
Friday 26 April to Monday 29 April | Throughout Maroondah 

Get ready to discover Maroondah’s remarkable urban biodiversity.  
Log your observations directly using iNaturalist or take part in 
Council's Nature challenge activities.  

Find out more or register.  

Image: Dianella revoluta revoluta, and Native bee  
Source: https://www.inaturalist.org/observations/192034316  

 

 

 
 
If you have received this email in error or no longer wish to receive CRISP Nursery updates  
please send a reply email with ‘unsubscribe’. 
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